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March 3, 2011 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
1270 Fairfield Rd 
Gettysburg, PA  17325 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please accept this letter of concurrence for the State of Missouri, Department of Public Safety to 
apply for and utilize Limitation 16 frequency, 154.920 MHz in the Missouri Statewide 
Interoperability Network at the Sikeston site.  The assignment of this frequency is necessary for 
coordination of state police and other public safety agency activities. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Missouri State Highway Patrol 
Frequency Coordinator, Scott Bigham, at (573) 526-6105 or Scott.Bigham@mshp.dps.mo.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ROGER D. STROPE, Assistant Director 
Communications Division 
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